
 

 

Dear Notre Dame Community,  

 

As a 1994 graduate of Notre Dame, and a parent of 4 daughters currently attending Notre Dame schools, I am writing this 

letter on behalf of the Notre Dame Marian Club.  I became a member of the Notre Dame Marian Club because Catholic 

education is so important to me and my family.  The Marian Club was founded in 1991 for the sole purpose of providing 

tuition assistance to students who might not otherwise be able to attend Notre Dame High School.  Since 1991, over      

$1,00,000 in scholarship aid has been given to Notre Dame Jr/Sr High School students.  During the 2023-2024 school year, 

over $45,000 was awarded by the Marian Club to students who had financial need.  The Marian Club relies on membership 

dues as well as the memorial brick project to fund our yearly scholarships. 

 

The Marian Club Brick Paver Memorial to Our Lady of Notre Dame is located directly in front of Notre Dame Junior-

Senior High School.  Bricks may be purchased for $100 per brick. The bricks can memorialize one or more individuals, a 

special event (Sports team, NJROTC, etc.), or be inscribed with a message to the school or classmates.  A brick is a great 

way to honor an upcoming graduate of the class of 2024.  Each brick can accommodate up to three lines of 18 characters 

per line with spaces counting as characters. 

 

**If you would like to have the brick placed at the Memorial of Our Lady of Notre Dame by graduation June 2024, 

orders must be received by March 15, 2024. 

 

Please use the spaces below to note the letters and spaces in your inscription--the name, date, message, etc.  Send this 

completed page to Notre Dame Junior/Senior High School, C/O Marian Club 2 Notre Dame Lane, Utica, NY 13502. 

  

 Lettering and spaces (up to 18 characters per line, including spaces): 

  

      ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  

  

      ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  

  

      ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  

  

Your name ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Address  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

               ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Phone # _____________________   E-mail __________________________________________________________ 

 

  

Additional bricks may be purchased for $100 per brick.  Should you wish 

to order another brick, please note the inscription on the reverse side of this  

paper.  Make your check out to the Marian Club of Notre Dame. If you have any 

questions or would like to be a member of the Marian Club, please contact me at 

(315) 601-2869. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Beth Durr-Trinkaus 

ND 1994  

 

 



 

 

 

Samples of bricks: 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


